
From: Morrison, Julia
To: Stolt, Sara
Subject: RE: Budget Open Forums and the 2019/20 Final Budget
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 10:43:47 AM

One correction
 

From: Stolt, Sara <Sara-Stolt@Redwoods.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 7:55 AM
To: Morrison, Julia <Julia-Morrison@Redwoods.edu>
Subject: Budget Open Forums and the 2019/20 Final Budget
 
Dear Julia, here is the email we can send to All once we confirm the boardroom. Any edits you see
fit?
Sara
______________________
Good morning/ afternoon,
 
We have scheduled a few budget open forums during the month of September to discuss the 2019-
20 Final Budget and the multi-year forecast. 
 
Dates, times, and locations are:
Klamath Trinity
Thursday, September 12th at 3:00 -4:00 pm Room HTEC 3
 
Del Norte
Tuesday, September 24th at 11:30 -12:30 pm Room DM 29
 
Eureka
Tuesday, September 24th at 4:00 – 5:00 pm in the Boardroom
Thursday, September 26th at 9:00 - 10:00 am in the Boardroom
 
All CR community members are welcome to attend. We hope to see you there.
We will hold additional open forums on budget and related topics through-out the year.
 
For your reference, I’ve attached a copy of the 2019-20 Final Budget.  This budget document was on
the September Board Meeting Agenda for discussion and approval. 
 
 
Sincerely,
Sara Stolt

Administrative Assistant
to the Vice President of
Administrative Services
College of the Redwoods
7351 Tompkins Hill Road
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